
CDS Planning Local Review Body

From: Mike Taylor 

Sent: 25 March 2024 10:17

To: CDS Planning Local Review Body

Subject: Re: LRB-2024-13

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Please delete my last email. It seems to have been sent while incomplete.   

Application Ref: 22/01959/FLL

Thank you for your email of 22 March 2024 bringing to my notice the forthcoming Review of  Application Ref: 
22/01959/FLL. I do indeed wish my original comments to stand and be placed in front of the Local Review 
Body. I also wish to take this opportunity to highlight once more the potential threat to this significant war 
memorial which was the focus of my original comments. Its current site, in proximity to the church in a 
landscaped setting is its original context and a move would potentially place it in an unsympathetic context 
while placing it at risk during dismantling and transport - a specialist task which would require 
detailed proposals to be developed. The fact that the proposed relocation is to clear the site for car parking 
shows little regard for the sacrifices made by the community and the effort it made to place its memorial to 
its fallen in that spot.

Michael Taylor (Chair, Tayside Branch, Western Front Association) 

 


